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My dear children,

May the Peace of Jesus be within you.

Dear children, it saddens Me to know that some of My children interpret My Messages and cannot
reach the essence of what I tell you.

It saddens Me to know how consecrated Children of Mary become entangled and underestimate the
Word of the Hierarchy, instead of giving thanks and considering it as a guiding star.

Dear children, do not do this. Do not allow the adversary to dominate you completely and place you
in mental judgments and divided from one another.

Children, have you forgotten that you are all brothers and sisters, children of the same Father, the
Celestial Father?

For this reason, I call on you to remember your commitment to Me. I invite you to be peacemakers
of My Son. Do not forget it.

This is the time that, by yourselves, you may become aware of the planetary situation, that you may
understand and accept that a change in attitude and in the way of thinking is needed.

If this change does not happen, you will repent for not having done so, because the planet is the
home of all. It is the only place where the Project of God can be carried out.

I ask you not to oppose what We tell you.

I ask you to be grateful for the Grace that you receive, because there are many children in the world
who live as prisoners of evil and do not have what you receive.

Do not get used to Us. Be consistent and you will have the response that you need to move forward.

I give thanks for the union of those who sincerely follow Our Steps.

I love you and I bless you all.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother, the Virgin Mary, Rose of Peace


